
Christian County Board of Education will hold a public hearing in the Christian County Board of 
Education meeting room on August 17, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. to hear public comments regarding a 
proposed general fund tax levy of 42.2 cents on real property and 42.8 cents on personal 
property. 
 
The General Fund tax levied in fiscal year 2023 was 42.2 cents on real property and 42.8 cents on 
personal property and produced revenue of $18,664,772.59.  The proposed General Fund tax 
rate of 42.2 cents on real property and 42.8 cents on personal property is expected to produce 
$20,346,605.73.  Of this amount, $3,081,355.87 is from new and personal property.  The 
compensating tax rate for fiscal year 2024 is 40.5 cents on real property and 40.5 cents on 
personal property and is expected to produce $19,489,979.75. 
 
The general areas to which revenues of $1,681,833.73 above 2023 revenues are to be allocated 
are as follows:  cost of collections $50,455; building fund $84,092; maintenance $1,547,286.73. 
 
The General Assembly has required publication of this advertisement and the information 
contained herein. 
 
 
 
 


